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LIBRARY SERVICES IN PROVINCIAL SHUTDOWN

With the Province returning to shutdown, Stratford Public Library will modify services once more to comply, effective
Saturday, April 3, 2021.

Given the short notice, Saturday, April 3rd service will consist of curbside pick-up only. Customers are encouraged to place
items on hold through our catalogue and pick them up when they become available.

Tuesday, April 6th, the Library will welcome the community back to the restricted suite of in-person services, including
curbside pick-up, and appointment-only Wi-Fi, computer, and printer/copier use. The book drop remains open, all hours,
for returns.

The hours of service will remain the same: Monday to Thursday 10am-8pm, Fridays & Saturdays 10am-4pm. The Library is
closed Good Friday, and Easter Monday.

Staff are pleased to continue exciting online programs for all ages including online activities throughout Spring break. The
MakerSpace will be offering virtual open labs for vinyl cutting and 3D printing lessons.

Need more? Don’t forget to check out the robust online services, including personalized grab bags, on demand digital
movies and all your favourite magazines in digital formats, all described on the SPL website: www.splibrary.ca, or by a
contacting a friendly staff member at 519-271-0220.

The Library’s website and social media channels will be updated with new information as it is available.
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Wendy Hicks, Director of Public Service at 519-271-0220 x111 or whicks@stratford.ca


http://www.splibrary.ca/

